
 
 Hi Everyone; 

 

This year at our December 16, 2010 meeting we will be collecting items for 2 

different charity organizations: 

 

The Pajama Program and The Giving Doll, both of these organizations give to 

Children for comfort. 

 

The Pajama Projects needs: 

 

New Pajamas, for infant and teenagers  

NEW books for children of all ages. 

 

 

The Giving Doll, makes boy and girl dolls and they can use the following: 

 

Polyester fiberfill 

Acrylic yarn 

Woven cotton and cotton blend fabric 

Thread all colors, especially white 

Trims (lace, thin ribbon, rick- rack) 

Elastic ( 3/8 or ¼ inch only) 

 

Please help with our chosen charities by giving what you can. 

 

Nothing has to be wrapped, just bring to the meeting and we will distribute items 

to each charity. 

 

Thanks 

Officers Hall of Fame Chapter APA 

 


